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Deadiine: 4/13710 by 12 noon

From: Daniel Hitt <dan.hitt@gmail.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 4/10/2010 11:45 AM ‘

Subject: Comment Letter - OTC Policy E @ E “ M E
Apr 10,2010 | APR 10 2010
Chairman Charlié R. Hoppin

1001 | Street | SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

Once-Through-Cooling (OTC) sounds like it could be improved by a litile
of our 21st century technology so that the out-going water isn't so
harmfui to marine life.

Sincerely,

Mr. Daniel Hitt

PO Box 542

Palo Alto, CA 94302:0542
(650) 328-6329




